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August 15,2017

Via Hand Delivery

Mark Gebhardt

El Paso County Planning Department
2880 International Circle

Colorado Springs, CO 80910

Colorado Springs, Colorado 80903

Re:  Resolution No. 00-45 Recorded February 7, 2001, at Reception No.
201015166 (the “Resolution”), pertaining to the Petition Zoning or
Rezoning and Petition Use Subject to Special Review submitted by
Cheyenne Propagation Company (the “Petitions”)

File: AL-99-035

Dear Mark:

This letter is to update the Planning Department in regard to the status of the above-
referenced Resolution and to notify the Planning Department that Cheyenne Propagation
Company (“CPC”) is planning to remove the 220’ guyed tower located at 6240 Transmitter Lane,
and replace that existing tower with a new 220" self-support tower at approximately the same
location,

Accordingly, CPC would like the Planning Department to approve and note for CPC’s
file that the tower at 6240 Transmitter Lane will be removed and that CPC will be entitled to
construct a replacement tower pursuant to Paragraph 2 of the Conditions in the Resolution. The
replacement tower will be constructed first so that the broadcast operations on the existing tower
can continue without interruption until the replacement tower is completed and available. Please
let me know if this presents any problems.

Additionally, T would appreciate it if you would send me for our files an executed copy of
the enclosed duplicate of this letter acknowledging receipt of the letter. I have enclosed a self-
addressed, stamped envelope for your convenience.
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Thank you for your assistance. Please let me know if you have any questions or need any
further information from CPC.

incerely,

Steven K. Mulliken

SKM:ajm

File No.: 22092.001

Enclosure

Ce:  Samuel K. Wells (w/o encl.)

"/.gned acknowledges receipt of this letter.

Mdrk Gebhardt



